
Worldwide  Title  Shot  LLC
September 2nd show Postponed
until November 27th
Philadelphia, PA (August 26, 2021)- The debut of Worldwide
Title Shot that was set for September 2nd at the Marriott
Philadelphia West has been postponed until Saturday, November
27th.

Worldwide  Title  Shot  LLC  will  begin  the  Thursday  Night
Championship Series in Early 2022.

All tickets for the September 2nd show may be refunded at the
point of purchase.
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